
October 28, 2021

Nicholas Galluzzi, President
VIERA SUNTREE Little League | League ID: #3090222

Delivered via Email

Nicholas Galluzzi:

We are pleased to inform you that we have reviewed a copy of the Constitution for VIERA SUNTREE
LITTLE LEAGUE and determined it is acceptable. It will be placed in the league’s file here at the
Southeast Region Headquarters as the most current one of record. This document is now the official
Constitution for your league and will be such until a new document is submitted and approved by the
Region office.

Please be advised that the league’s Constitution is ONLY valid if NO part of it violates any Little League
Rules, Regulations and Policies, or any applicable laws and/or ordinances. In addition, please be advised
that the league may not deviate from clauses, phrases, and statements made in the league’s governing
constitution.

You must make a copy of this Constitution available to any member of your league upon request
(electronic/digital copy is acceptable).

Best regards to you, your league and the league’s membership for a safe and successful season.

Sincerely,

MATT WEBER
Southeast Region Director

CC: Ken O'Neill – DA, Florida 2
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